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    30/01/20 
Dear Parents/ Careers, 

Mount Edgcumbe Adventure 
 
With our Mount Edgcumbe adventures fast approaching, here are the final details.   
 
Each class will embark on their adventure on the following dates:  
 
3M- Monday 9th March 2020 
3S – Tuesday 10th March 2020 
3P – Wednesday 11th March 2020 
 
Cost -To cover the cost of the trip (transport and materials) we are seeking voluntary contributions of £3 towards the 
cost of the trip.  We will need sufficient funds for the trip to go ahead. If we do not receive sufficient funds to cover the 
full cost of the trip it may unfortunately have to be cancelled. Children will not be treated differently according to 
whether or not their parents/carers have made a voluntary contribution.  Please return the permission slips to the class 
teacher by Friday 28th February 2020. Contributions should be made using the school cashless payment system by the 
same date. We will then be able to make a decision as to whether or not the trip will be able to go ahead as planned. If 
you need any assistance with the cashless system please contact the Admin Team. 
 
What to bring- Children will need to wear suitable warm, waterproof clothing and comfortable warm footwear as they 
will be outside all day. A backpack with extra layers/ warm clothes would be helpful eg. hats, gloves, scarves. Children 
will also need to bring a snack, a packed-lunch and a drink of water. Please ensure they have enough to drink as they 
will be active throughout the day. (Please note- Children that are entitled to a free school meal will have one provided 
but please tick the box on the permission slip). 
 
Adult Support- Adult support is essential for this trip in order for us to make this as cheap as possible. We need 2 adults 
from each class to support in order for this to happen. Due to using the mini-bus to transport children to and from the 
Cremyll Ferry, we would have to request that any adult helpers meet us at the Cremyll ferry with their child.(free 
parking available at Devils Point and at the Cremyll Ferry but it is limited). Please speak to Mr Carhart if you are 
interested in this and he will give you more details to see if it is a possible situation for yourselves.  
 
Weather- Please note the trip will go ahead if at all possible. If the weather is too adverse however the trips will take 
place with the same arrangements the following week if possible.  
 
Permission Slip- We would ask that everyone could please complete and return the below signed permission slip because 
we need to check for any school packed lunches. 
 
Any questions, please see your class teacher, 
 
The Year 3 Team 
_____________________________________                                                                                                          ______   
 

Mount Edgcumbe Permission Slip (return by Friday 28th February 2020) 

I give permission for my child ________________________________________ class _______to go on the Year 3 

Mount Edgcumbe trip on _____________________________________ and travel using the school mini-bus and the 

Cremyll Ferry service.  

Please tick the box if you require a free school packed lunch -  

Signed___________________               Date________________ 


